
We enjoyed an afternoon of food 
exploring with bananas and tomatoes 

and experiencing calming and 
relaxing options in the sensory room.

Thank you to those of you that have 
sent pictures already ☺

Please continue to send any pictures 
of your children in their favourite 
places; seaside, woods, park, home, 
or playing in a familiar location for 
use in our ‘where?’ topic this half 

term 
The class email is:

maple@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

We have spent lots of our time this 
week trying to keep cool! 

We have still spent time outside, in 
the shade as much as possible, 

accompanied by a spray bottle or 
water play tray.

The children have also been really 
good at taking off their jumpers and 
having sun cream applied when we’ve 

been outside.


